304 West 13th Street
Austin, TX 78701

‘The Honorable Brooks Landgraf

P.O. Box 13146 ¢~
Odessa, Texas 79768 / \r

i

On behalf of the Texas Oil and Gas Good Government Committee, we are pleased to extend you
our endorsement for the 2016 March primary election. We appreciate your commitment to good
government policy and free market principles.

Dear Representative Landgraf:

The Texas Oil and Gas Association Good Government Committee is the political action
committee of the Texas Oil and Gas Association. Our members comprise some of the largest
employers in the state and play a vital role in the success of our state’s economy.

As part of our endorsement, we will be contacting our active members in your legislative district,
making them aware of the PAC endorsement, and encouraging them to notify their employees
and stakeholders to vote for you, put out signs and encourage others to do the same.

If you choose to promote your endorsement, please list the endorsement as follows:
Texas Oil and Gas Association Good Government Committee.

If you would like a TXOGA PAC press release to announce your endorsement, please contact
our PAC Coordinator, Lisa Lucero, at llucero@txogapac.org.

ations and best wishes on your upcoming election.




